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Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: DICK HAUS <dickhaus@comcast.net>

Sent: Tuesday, May 08, 2018 12:33 PM

To: Dermody, Bill (CI-StPaul); *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing

Subject: file# 18-030-349 Stone saloon

This is in reference to the permit for the outdoor seating area. I have a number of reasons for 
objecting  to start with the neighborhood  lacks parking to handle the increase in traffic  parking 
enforcement is here almost on a daily basis with one of the other side streets also going permit 
parking the parking will only get worse also with the bridge closed for rebuilding the patrons parking 
after the 8pm end of permit parking are making U turns which will greatly increase  the danger on the 
street.  Next the area that the out door seating will be on is on a rock shelf that does not permit 
drainage  I know this from personal knowledge  as I live across the street from the building.  The next 
point is outdoor cooking that is on the plans will greatly increase the smells  (Bad Weather brewing 
smells bad) dropped food spilled beer will add to the rodent population in the area.  Next the noise 
level on smith is already(when bridge is open) is bad enough with outdoor drinking noise added to it, 
it will prevent us from being able to op our front windows in warm weather. Last is the extra trash and 
cig butts collecting around the area this is already a problem but I fear will only get worse with the 
increase in traffic at Waldman.   

 

Thank You 

Richard Haus 

444 Smith Av N 

St. Paul Mn 55102 

Cell 612/670/0972 

Home 651/330/2948     


